
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 3, 2025 
 
RE: Endorsement of Don Miklos for Mayor of Christopher 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
On behalf of Laborers’ Local 773, I am pleased to endorse Donald Miklos for Mayor of 
Christopher, IL. Donald has been a dedicated 24-year member of Laborers’ Local 773, and I can 
attest to his commitment to both his work and his community. 
 
Having witnessed firsthand the dedication, leadership, and positive changes he has brought to 
our community, I firmly believe that Donald is the best candidate to continue leading the city 
forward. 
 
Throughout his career with the Franklin County Highway Department, Donald has shown 
unwavering dedication to improving Christopher for all its residents. From his proven 
leadership as a Highway Foreman to his focus on budgeting, employee management, public 
safety, and environmental sustainability, Donald has consistently worked to meet the needs of 
our community. 
 
What truly sets Donald apart, however, is his integrity. He is a leader who always acts with the 
best interests of the community in mind. His steady leadership and ethical approach are 
precisely what we need to ensure that Christopher continues to grow and thrive. 
 
For these reasons and more, I am proud to offer my full support and endorsement for Donald 
Miklos in the upcoming election. I encourage all the residents of Christopher to join the 3,500 
hardworking members of Laborers’ Local 773 in supporting and voting for Donald Miklos as the 
next Mayor of Christopher. 
 
 
Sincerely 

 
Business Manager  
Laborers Local 773 


